
  

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 

Pursuant of the Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013 Chiltern District Council is 
conducting a review of all polling districts and polling places within the Chiltern District Area 
in the Chesham & Amersham parliamentary constituency. 
 
We are looking for feedback on any aspect of the allocated polling area or polling stations 
used and invite representation and comments from interested persons.  Local political 
parties and Councillors will be consulted and views are invited from residents as well as such 
persons as may have particular expertise in relation to access to premises or facilities for 
persons who have different forms of disability, as well as local community groups. 
 
Any elector in the Council’s area can make representation, which may include proposals for 
specified alternative polling places. Please note this is not a review of District Ward 
boundaries. 
 
Representations should be sent in writing by 31st August 2017 to: 

Electoral Services 
King George V House 
King George V Road 
Amersham 
HP6 5AW 
 
Or 

elections@chiltern.gov.uk 

All submissions, correspondence, minutes and decisions relating to the review will be made 
public on council’s website (www.chiltern.gov.uk) as the review progresses. It is expected that 
the Council’s final decisions on the review will be made by November 2017.  

Information regarding the current polling districts and places can be found online at 
www.chiltern/gov.uk/pollingplace2017  
 
Bob Smith, Electoral Registration Officer 


